Join the Coastwise Knitters for a third meeting.
Tuesday, December 3 at 1:00
La Colonia Recreation Center
715 Valley St, Solana Beach

Pat Dickinson, the Button Lady, has agreed to come to our meeting!

She will talk about her selection of buttons and we shall have the opportunity to
purchase some really nice buttons at bargain prices. Afterwards, as time permits, we
shall share knitting ideas, a new project, gift ideas, or knitting questions.

At the start of the meeting, we need to begin to think about our future as a group.
We have some information from The Knitting Guild of America about this.
Shall we organize as a branch of The Knitting Guild of America or as an
independent guild?
Shall we continue to meet on the first Tuesday afternoon of the month? Do
we want any other meetings or events?
What officers do we need and how shall we proceed? January is a good month
to get these organizational details out of the way, and we need to have some
discussion beforehand.
What shall we call our group?

Bring to the meeting:

1. Your name tag - not all of us are swift at recalling fifteen new names from a
month ago.

2. A suggestion for a future program. What would you like to learn about ? Is there
a topic you yourself can present? It is evident that we have some very talented
knitters.

3. Details of upcoming events that are of interest to the group to announce

4. Information of a source of supplies that you can recommend - in writing, please so
I can compile it to have ready for the February meeting.

5. An interested friend.

6. A current project.

Directions to La Colonia:

From I-5, take the Via de Valle exit west; at the traffic signal at the Del Mar Fair
Grounds, turn right onto Valley; continue to the Y where you will stay to the right fork,
which is Valley. The Community Center and park are on the left. There is plenty of
parking space available.

Call Phyllis Bates, 436-1419 or Colleen Davis, 633-3792 if you cannot attend but want
to be included on the list for the next meeting on January 7th.



